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The cast and crew are working hard on the finishing touches of our production of Steel Magnolias, led by guest
director Jarod Howard. Come and see the funniest show you'll ever cry over. Engaging, thoughtful, powerful and

tender, wrapped around sassy, brassy Southern style. This is a show you will never forget.

Get your tickets from www.lakeland-players.org before we sell out!

AT THE HISTORIC SPRAGUE THEATER 

February, 2023 | Vol 05

Don't miss our Winter Production: Steel Magnolias!

http://www.lakeland-players.org/?fbclid=IwAR10LYtRY9wNXVDP9-URuvMZCa8EoYCQRyxKOMVvgxN3we0PSNlwF4y0KXU


Friends of the District Award



On January 23rd, Lakeland Players was recognized
at a special ceremony for local businesses and
community members who support the Elkhorn Area
School District in some way. Our theater group was
recognized and given framed artwork created by a
student of the district. This was the recognition:
Lakeland Players has been a home to many of our
performing arts students throughout the district.
Not only has the theater hosted dance recitals and
concerts, but several times a year our district's
youth have been involved in many aspects of the
theater programs put on at the Sprague Theater.
Last summer, LPL hosted 35 area kids at a theater
camp (grades second through 10th grade) that
culminated in a production of Madagascar Jr. In
December, 39 kids performed 'Twas the Night
Before Christmas to sold out audiences. Many of
our high school students participate in some of the
adult shows performed on the stage. The beautiful
historic theater continues to support the arts and
provide wonderful programs for our community!
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Please forward this newsletter to friends and family who are
interested in local theater. To be added to our periodic 
 newsletter and email list, please send an email request to
president@lakeland-players.org

LPL's Board of Directors


